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· There were no minutes from last month.
· Ron read the financial statement for March. *See notes for specifics*
· Trisha says there is a credit application must be filled out in order to hold on banquet room payment until the invoice is billed.
· The link for nonrotarians to register for the Ed Lacy dinner does not work; Trisha will work that out so that people can register online if they so choose.
· Wallace visited with DACdb at MAPETs. It would cost us 193.84 to buy the website and finance module for the remainder of the year; this is the prorated price. DACdb is pushing out a new app that is 2.99 per member that will allow members to complete everything from their phones. Rochelle thinks that it will be beneficial for the club. Every year, we would have to renew the modules; we would be charged $350 on July 1 for the modules.
· northtulsarotary.org—domain for website; Someone at Dacdb will help us set up the website and training and Larissa will act as webmaster. Wallace wants to purchase the modules today after today’s meeting.  Anne proposes that we wait until July 1 to purchase and Wallace will discuss with Dacdb representative how to set up and get training to be ready by July 1.
· Larissa tells the club that she made a Gmail for the club; there is already a club. We will figure out how to combine the two.
· Trisha’s updates on MAPETs: She found that it was very beneficial and she learned a lot. 
· The focus was on membership and public image. It underscores the need for our website and then we’re able to invite others to look at our website. We’re not going to get more members until we have more of a presence.
· Trisha wants to do a club assembly before July 1 to discuss issues as next year’s presidents in order to create goals for the next year.
· Potentially, we could have the assembly in the evening and at Trisha’s house. Ron mentions there was once a “Change of Wheels” banquet in order for us to interact and talk new members.
· Club Assembly: May 18 at 6:00 instead of the 12:00 meeting. (Ron says that in the “old days,” there was a club assembly once a quarter; Anne says they now look to one every six months). 
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